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Government Oversight Committee 

October 10th, 2023 

 
Roberta Cleveland  
Building Freedom Ohio  
4640 Anderson Rd 
Cleveland, Ohio 44121 
 
Hello Chair Rulli, Vice Chair Schuring, Ranking Member DeMora, and members of the Ohio 
Senate General Government Committee: 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide written opponent testimony regarding the Ohio 
Municipal League’s position on Senate Bill 158. 
 
I am Roberta Cleveland and I am a member of Building Freedom Ohio Cleveland Chapter and I 
am writing to submit opposition on behalf of SB 158 because Voters deserve the right to vote on 
citizen ballot initiatives, SB 158 is trying to suppress voters' right to decide on local issues 
and  Cleveland’s citizens gathered thousands of signatures to legally qualify this ballot measure. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on Senate Bill 158. We urge for your opposition to 
this bill. 
 
Sincerely, 
Roberta Cleveland  
 


